19" February 2024

Dear Parents and Carers

Parents Evening Reminder

Just a reminder that parents evenings are being held this week
on Wednesday 21st and Thursday 22nd February. You are able to
check your timed slot by going onto your Arbor account.
Bookings have now closed so if you have not booked a slot you
will need to contact the school office as soon as possible. If you
are unable to attend please also let the school office know.

Kind regards

Phillippa Longman



